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‘Nurturing Children in a Christian Environment to 
Achieve Excellence’ 

 

 
 

Safeguarding Children is at the Heart of  
Everything We Do 

 
Messages from the Head: 
 
Welcome back to the start of another new and busy term. The 
classes are studying Wild Animals, National Treasure, France and 
Migration: The Movement of Life. This term’s Headteacher task will 
be to learn a poem off by heart for a recital; more information will 
be sent out nearer the time and class information will be placed on 
the website.  
 
Storyhouse Showcase 
We start with mention of an event from the Spring Break, the Emily 
Moore School of Dance 10 Year Anniversary show at the 
Storyhouse. It was an event which many of our pupils took part in 
and really was a night to remember. A selection of dances that 
show cased all of the different dance classes attended and gave 
each age group their moment to shine. It was an incredibly moving 
evening, seeing our pupils come together in such professional 
performance. A huge well done to all who took part and danced so 
beautifully, and of course, many congratulations to Miss Emily on 
ten years dance school success. 
 

 
 
Easter Lunch 
Our thanks to Mrs Edgar for all her hard work organising our 
Easter Lunch last week. Several children were lucky enough to find 
a special sticker on the bottom of their plate and won an Easter 
egg.  
 

 
 
School Uniform 
As you know the school will no longer be stocking uniform from 
September 2019 and you will be able to order direct from M&S.  
The school will not be ordering any more uniform this term, 
including polo shirts. If you run out before July, your child can wear 
a plain white polo shirt or a short sleeved shirt with a school tie to 
keep them going. There will be a final sale of any school uniform 
stock we have left after school on Friday 17th May.  

 
Swimming 
Please note that Westminster Class will continue to swim for 
another 3 sessions on Wednesday 24th April, 1st May and 15th May.  
There will be no swimming on 8th May as Year 4 are away on their 
residential.   
 
Dinner Menus Update  
Week 2 choices are now available until 9am Thursday 25th April. 
 
Prayer – Showers and Flowers- chosen by Mrs Smith  
 
For sun 
and for showers, 
for seeds 
and for flowers, 
we give you thanks, 
O God. 
 
Amen 
 
Dates for your Diary  
 

23rd April 2019 Year 4 Residential Parents’ Meeting  
3.30pm 

8-10 May 2019 Year 4 Residential to The Conway 
Centre 

13th May 2019 KS2 SATs Week 

20th May 2019 KS1 SATs Week  

23rd  May 2019 Summer Half Term 

3rd June 2019 Return to School 

4th June 2019  Year 2 Residential Parents’ Meeting at 
3.30pm 

6th June 2019 Year 6 Residential Parents’ Meeting at 
3.30pm 

17-19 June 2019 Year 2 Residential to Delamere 

18th June 2019 Year 5/6 Rounders Tournament at 
Bishops High School 

20th June 2019 Christleton High School Transition Day 
for Year 6s 

28th June 2019  Year 6 Athletics at Ellesmere Port 
1-3 pm Field Events 
4-7.30pm Track Events 

1-3 July 2019 Year 6 Residential to Culmington 
Manor, Shropshire.  

9th July 2019 Year 6 Leavers Service at Chester 
Cathedral (children only) 

11th July 2019 Annual Reports to parents 

12th July 2019 Sports Day from 1.00 pm 

18th July 2019 Year 6 Performance from 6.00 pm 

19th July 2019 Reserve Sports Day 

24th July 2019 Leavers’ Church Service at 9.00 am 

24th July 2019 Finish for Summer Holiday 

3rd September 2019 Start of the Autumn Term 

 


